RECEIVED

0 1 DEC 2004

Chief Executives Office

Mrs Stella Burnside Chief Executive Altnagelvin Area Hospital Glenshane Road LONDONDERRY BT47 6SB

Our Ref: JOH-9-2004

Date: 29 November 2004

Dear Mrs Burnside

Thank you for your letter of 23 November 2004 and your offer of assistance regarding the Inquiry into the events surrounding and following the deaths of Adam Strain, Lucy Crawford and Raychel Ferguson.

I shall be in touch with you in due course.

However, as I announced in my opening statement of 18 November 2004, copy attached, I hope to issue for consultation procedures for the Inquiry in the near future.

Yours sincerely

John O'Hana

MR JOHN O'HARA QC Chairman

Enc

For Information/ Date: 1/12104

Trust Phard

Hospital Executive

Hospital Mgt. Team

Other:

Gcoff + Therese

For Local Use

From:

Copied To:

Secretary: Ambrose Owens Deputy Secretary: Sharon Lindsay
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths, 3rd Floor, 20 Adelaide Street, Belfast, BT2 8GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9051 7038 Fax: 028 9051 7237